
New Potsdamers

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

The members of the Society of the Cultural City of Potsdam bid you warm welcome. 

Over the coming days and weeks following your move you will no doubt have a busy
calendar. When you manage to find a quiet moment, we invite you to get to know your
new city in a casual meeting. We have regular get-togethers in which we
can chat, get to know each other, and socialise. You will have the opportunity to answer
any questions you may have, and indeed, to all the important things that in a strange city
may need working out.

Every first Wednesday of the month at 18.30h you may find our meeting 
in 'Alter Stadtwächter' restaurant, 33, Schopenhauerstr. 

With a welcoming round of Pils provided by the barkeeper, we personally invite you
to a hearty welcome to Potsdam. Our members are united in a love of Potsdam, a town
with a cultural landscape with over a hundred years' development, counting among the
most beautiful created.  Potsdam justifiably holds World Cultural Heritage status. 
Thus are the efforts of the society directed, to make this uniqueness tangible for Potsdamers
and visitors. We take joy in our city and its many cultural attractions and with
our actions wish to advance the commitment of the people. You can discover more about
our project at www.kulturstadt.potsdam.de. 

Please take note of our next welcome day. We look forward to meeting you.

With Friendly Greetings!
Chairman of the Society
Fides Mahrla


